
 

 

 MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED ASSESSMENT FOR THE  

2018 STREET IMPROVEMENTS ON IVYWOOD TRAIL 

      CHISAGO LAKE TOWNSHIP BOARD 

TUESDAY May 15, 2018 

 

 

The HEARING was called to order at 6:30 pm by Chairman Stirling.  All Board members 

were present, Engineer Dan Boyum, and several property owners.  The Pledge of 

Allegiance to the Flag was said by the assembled group.  After calling the meeting to 

order Chairman Stirling then introduced Township Engineer Dan Boyum.  Boyum gave 

an overview of the project and reviewed the options to determine assessment amounts. 

Boyum then opened the meeting for comments and questions.   Joe Manthey requested a 

lower speed limit on the road.  After discussion a motion was made by Houle, seconded 

by Reed, to proceed and obtain bids for road improvements on Ivywood Trail.  Motion 

carried. 

 

There being no further discussion a motion was made by Stirling, seconded by Houle to 

adjourn the meeting at 6:50 p.m.  Motion carried.  
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                                                                                                    Chisago Lake Township 

 

Sherry Stirling, Chairman 

Chisago Lake Township 


